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Mediation Regulations approved by SC General Assembly May 13, 2013 

 

The Mediation Regulations (R 4286) were officially approved by the SC General 

Assembly on May 13, 2013. The effective date of the regulations will be upon 

publication in the South Carolina State Register. We expect the regulations to be 

published June 28, 2013.  

 

The Commission will begin notifying parties of hearing requests for the 

July/August term for claims subject to the new regulation.  

 

The regulation may be viewed at the following link: 

http://www.wcc.sc.gov/Pages/MediationRegulation.aspx 

 

The Commission is planning to conduct a series of seminars in Columbia, 

Greenville and Charleston in September to review the regulations and 

administrative procedures.  

 

For additional information please contact: 

 

Virginia Crocker 

Judicial Director 

vcrocker@wcc.sc.gov or 803.737.5739 
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